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Press Conference to present the Meeting on “The Protection of Minors in the Church” (21-24
February 2019)

This morning, at 11.30, at the Holy See Press Office, Via della Conciliazione 54, a press conference will be held
to present the meeting on “The protection of minors in the Church”, to be held in the Vatican’s New Synod Hall
from 21 to 24 February 2019.

The speakers will be: His Eminence Cardinal Blase J. Cupich, archbishop of Chicago, member of the Organizing
Committee; H.E. Msgr. Charles J. Scicluna, archbishop of Malta, adjunct secretary of the Congregation for the
Doctrine of the Faith, member of the Organizing Committee; Fr. Federico Lombardi, S.J., president of the
Joseph Ratzinger - Benedetto XVI Vatican Foundation, moderator of the meeting; Fr. Hans Zollner, S.J.,
president of the Centre for the Protection of Minors of the Pontifical Gregorian University, member of the
Pontifical Commission for the Protection of Minors; reference for the Organizing Committee; and Sr Bernadette
Reis, F.S.P., assistant to the ad interim director of the Holy See Press Office.



